
Friday 9th October 2020 

In English, the children have been reading ‘That Rabbit Belongs to Emily 

Brown.’ They have been learning about proper nouns. In Maths, the 

children have been learning how to do addition and subtraction. They have 

been learning the 5 times tables. 

Next week, in English they will be continuing to read ‘That Rabbit Belongs 

to Emily Brown.’ They will be looking at punctuation and capitalisation. 

In Maths, they will be looking at division in relation to inverse, doubling and 

word problems. We will be revising the 2 times tables and the 5 times 

tables. 

As our focus for this half term has been looking at Hinduism for RE, for 

homework we would like the children to look at places of worship.We would 

like them to label, what can be found in the Mandir / Temple and explain 

why a temple is an important place for Hindus to visit. Also to research on 

what happens inside a temple, e.g how puja is offered, 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


